**Visit our website**: www.steamboatlutheran.org for events, sermons & information

## **Operation Christmas Child**



### CONCORDIA'S CHRISTMAS SHOEBOXES & Denver Mission Trip

This year our congregation will again have the opportunity to make our own Christmas shoeboxes for distribution to children around the world. This is an annual function of Operation Christmas Child a division of Samaritan's Purse Ministries. Think of the joy of a child opening your box. Watch for instructions and guidelines for building your boxes.

We will also be the area drop off center for the community. If you have any questions, please call the church office or speak with Jerry Thornton.

We will be sending a mission team from Concordia to work in the Denver distribution center. We will drive down and back on Saturday, December 7th. We will work from 10am until 3pm in the warehouse. Carpooling is available. Sign up is in the church entryway.

#### Concordia Members' Corner......

Men's Bible Breakfast is September 10th at 7am at the Egg & I. Join us for fellowship, study & food.

5th Annual Thrivent Pig Roast to benefit adult and youth missions- 9/22! See information below.

S.I.S. Meeting: Monday, September 24th at Joanne Boomgarden's house at 7pm. Dinner will be served!

S.I.S. Rummage Sale dates are October 18th from 9am until 5pm and October 19th from 9am until noon. We will start accepting rummage on October 14th. Helpers are needed! Please speak with the Church Office for information or to sign up to help.

# Thrivent Pig Roast/Mission Fundraiser Come Join The Fun!!!



### SUNDAY September 22nd

12pm - 1:30pm Concordia's Fellowship Hall Cost: Free-will

Free-will Offering

All are Welcome!!! Invite friends and neighbors Support our Adult/Youth Mission Teams

### **Concordia' Prayer Chain Ministry**

Jesus' ministry, example and instruction are for us to pray. "If you believe, you will receive whatever you ask for in prayer." Matthew 21:22.

Each prayer chain group has 4-5 people who are willing to pray for the person in need and call the person on the chain below them. If you don't reach the person in your group you then leave a message and call the next person on the list.

If you are interested in joining us in the ministry or would like more information, please contact Clare in the church office 879-0175.

